
Board Activities Related to  
Wakesurfing Issue 

 
●​ June, 2025 - Proposed survey of District Residents 
●​ May, 2025 - PLIA Summer Newsletter Article 
●​ May 17, 2025 - Presentation by Jeff Meessmann, Director, Last Wilderness 

Alliance  -  Impact of Inadequate Wakesurfing Regulations on Our Lakes  
●​ April 23, 2025 - Lake Management Committee met via Zoom with Jeff 

Meessman, Last Wilderness Alliance, Fred Silloway, Waupaca Chain of Lakes & 
Bob Kovar of Manitowish Waters in reference to developing a survey and local 
ordinance.  

●​ March 26, 2025 - Board Member, Tim Prunty attended the Wis. Lakes & Rivers 
Convention, spoke with Fred Silloway, reference to developing a survey & local 
ordinance. 

●​ December 2024 – Presentation by Mike Meyer, Wisconsin Green Fire - The 
Effects of Wake Boats on Lake Ecosystem Health 

●​ Winter, 2024 - Article related to issue in PLIA Newsletter          
●​ Aug. 3, 2024 - Quarterly Meeting Board discussion on Impact of Wake Sports, 

Kay Provance of Langlade County Waterways spoke of possible county wide 
ordinance. 

●​ July, 2024 - Article on enhanced wake sport activities in 2024 PLP&RD Annual 
Newsletter 

●​ Summer, 2024 - Article related to issue in PLIA Newsletter          
●​ May 18, 2024 - Quarterly Mtg.  Board discussion on Impact of Wake Sports. 
●​ April 10-12, 2024 - Several board members attended Wisconsin Lakes & Rivers 

Convention (in-person & virtually) presentation on Impact of Wake Boats. 
●​ Dec. 2, 2023 - Quarterly Meeting discussion of wake sport concerns, Wisconsin 

Lakes & Rivers issues an Action Alert "Proposed Wake Sport Bill Falls Short".  
●​ Winter, 2023 - Article related to issue in PLIA Newsletter              
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